
Hi Paul / Council 
 
Is it possible please to consider adding Agri expo calf show and Shrewsbury calf show as nominated 
points shows for the 2023 / 2024 season starting at the October show and sale. Anyone who resides in a 
TB4 area has very few shows they can actually enter and I feel these two shows would be a welcome 
addition to the circuit. I would suggest they are added for all categories, Bull / female of the year, 
horned and polled, also show herd too. 
I know how busy council meetings are so I would suggest a simple yes or no vote and move onto the 
next item!! 
I also know this doesn’t effect too many breeders on council or actually effects that many members but 
the ones that it does effect will know the struggles and how this will change things. There have been a 
lot of shows this year not reaching the 20 head required, I am in no way suggesting that this is changed. 
Points need to be awarded when there are plenty cattle to be judged and there has always been at least 
40 at expo and usually over 100 at shrewsbury. 
 
Many Thanks 
Tom Harrison 
Moralee Herefords. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


